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A T T O R N E Y  R E F E R R A L  I N F O R M A T I O N  
 
The ACR Legal Department provides referrals to attorneys for those radiologists and radiation oncologists who 
do not have representation, or who have an attorney but would like to consult with a specialist in a particular 
area of the law, such as medical staff bylaws. We also may provide general information on specific issues, such 
as contracts, with this referral sheet. Some of the information may be in sample format. Please be advised that 
any materials we provide are for informational purposes only and not meant to substitute for legal counsel. 
 
While it is not essential that you have local counsel to represent you, your attorney should be familiar with your 
state law and administrative regulations pertaining to medical practice. Of course, it is important that you and 
the attorneys discuss fee arrangements, as well as the time they expect to spend on the matter, before retaining 
any of them to represent you. 
 
Thank you for contacting the ACR Legal Department. If you need further assistance or have questions about the 
Business Practice Issues section of the web site, please call 1-800-227-5463 and ask for Elizabeth Rathburn or 
you may email her at erathburn@acr.org or legal@acr.org. 
 

 
 

ARKANSAS 
 
 

BRIDGES LAW FIRM 
P.O. Box 7808 
521 South Walnut Street 
Pine Bluff, Arkansas 71601 
Tel: (870) 534-5532 
Fax: (870) 534-5582 
www.bridgesplc.com    

 

 
Bridges Law Firm conducts a general practice representing both individuals and corporations. Its clients 
include local and national companies and individuals in a wide variety of businesses and professions such as 
commercial, farming, industrial, banking, health care and insurance. The firm has a long history of providing 
quality legal services and its members are committed to continuing this tradition. 

 
 
 


